
 

 

COPDOCK & WASHBROOK  

HER MAJESTY the QUEEN PLATINUM JUBILEE CELEBRATIONS 

A note for your diaries 

A working group from within the village is looking at arranging a Street Party   

on Sunday 5th June 2022. 

Further details will be given in the April edition of this magazine. 

Anyone who is interested in assisting or able to help either the working party or on the day would 

be most appreciated. Contact Mike Watling by email copdockparishcouncil@hotmail.co.uk  
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